
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

September 25, 2022 

This meeting was started at 6:00 by President Don Easterbrooks at Savannah. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Treasurers Report given by Mike Tommaney. 

There was a ceremony to recognize past Presidents, 

Today was our 25th Anniversary party.  

We had coffee and cake. There was Trivia. 

VP Jan Ool updated us on the upcoming events: 

October is pizza and Halloween costumes. 

November will be night golf and a second meeting with appetizers and desserts! 

Note: I was not in town in July and there was no meeting in August. 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

  

 


